
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend

Many residents have contacted me recently about on-going flooding of Perth
Road opposite the junction with Riverside Place.

I contacted both Scottish Water and the City Council’s Roads Maintenance
Partnership about this recurring issue and both promptly responded.

The council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership has advised as follows :

“An investigation is to be carried out in the forthcoming weeks.  However the
gully machine has been attending when required following heavy rain.   

“It will be checked again this week.”
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